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HYMNS OF THE DAY 
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THE GOSPEL 



HCA News 
Kosta and Victoria Louras Receive HCA’s 
AXIOS/AXIA Awards 
 

On Sunday, February 25, 2024, the Hellenic Cultural Association of Utah 
(HCA) presented its coveted AXIOS/AXIA Awards to Kosta and Victoria Louras, 
proprietors of the popular Salt Lake City restaurant, The Other Place. 

The AXIOS/AXIA awards (which mean “worthy”) recognize the generous 
and extensive contributions the Louras family has made to the Greek Community of 
Utah and to the HCA over the past decades. 

Receiving the awards were Victoria Ambus Louras, who was accompanied 
by the Louras children, Trisha, Vicky and Aleko. Kosta was unable attend the event 
because Sundays are busy days at the restaurant. 

The award was presented by Jeannine Pappas Timothy, HCA 
president, during the annual HCA Membership meeting and luncheon. More 
than one hundred thirty HCA members and friends gathered in the Holy Trinity 
Memorial Hall to celebrate and honor Kosta and Victoria Louras. 

 

HCA president Jeannine Timothy, 

left, presents AXIOS/AXIA Awards 

to Victoria Louras, who is flanked 

by her children, from left to right, 

Vicky, Aleko and Trisha.  

HCA president Jeannine Timothy, 

right, congratulates  

Victoria Louras, recipient of the 

AXIA Award from the HCA. 



CHURCH CALENDAR 
DATE   

Mar 10 HT only - Iconography work at PE 

Mar 17 PE only - Bishop Constantine 

Mar 24 Both Churches 

Mar 31 Both Churches 

Apr 7 Both Churches 

ATTENTION ALL ALTARBOYS! 

All available Altarboys should attend the Divine Liturgy at Holy 

Trinity for the next 4 Sundays:  
 

  February 18  

  February 25  

  March 3 

                          March 10  
 

(No services will be held at PE due to iconography work being completed) 
 

 

Divine Liturgy will be held ONLY at PE on Sunday, March 17th, 

with His Grace, Bishop Constantine presiding. As such, all Altarboys 

should be in attendance at PE on March 17th. 
 

A new Spring schedule for both churches will be forthcoming and 

will start on Sunday, March 24th. 
 

Thank you all again for your continued support! 
 

Parents: if your son(s) would like to be included in the new schedule, 

please contact Fr. Simeon or Fr. George!! 



https://secure.ocmc.org/site/Donation2;jsessionid=00000000.app20023b?idb=205314381&df_id=4202&4202.donation=form1&mfc_pref=T&NONCE_TOKEN=9B468DED4BD3261F6C64FE127F4AB37D&4202_donation=form1


 
 
 

YAL/Orthodox Young 
Professionals 

 

Meet & Greet/Dinner 
WITH 

 
 

 
 
 

Friday, March 15, 2024 
 

6:00pm - 8:00pm 
 PE Small Gym 



 

 







https://www.eventcreate.com/e/apokreas-2024


 

THANK YOU FOR "SPREADING" THE LOVE!  

Philoptochos Sandwich Saturday was awesome thanks to EVERYONE 
who came to "spread" the love! 

YOU made over 1,800 sandwiches and packaged 1,600 sack lunches!  

YOUR efforts benefited those serviced by Catholic Community Ser-
vices! 

Thank you again to our community for your support. We could not 
have done it without all of your care and assistance! 

Do not worry if you missed out - we will be doing more philanthropic 
events that we hope to see you at. 

Denver Metropolis Clergy-Laity Update  

The “informational” Metropolis of Denver Clergy-Laity Congress was 
held on Monday, February 19, 2024 in Tulsa, OK and was presided by 
His Eminence, Archbishop Elpidophoros of America. Representing our 
Parish were Fr. George, Fr. Simeon, PC President George Karahalios 
and PC Member and Denver Metropolis Advocates Supporter Kostas 
Katsohirakis. We thank former PC member and Denver Metropolis 
Advocates Supporter Harry Souvall, who will end his tenure as a mem-
ber of the Denver Metropolis Council this July and will be replaced by 
Kostas Katsohirakis, who was elected at the Clergy-Laity. Also, Fr. 
George was re-elected to serve on the same Metropolis Council, 
hence, our parish will once again have 2 representatives: one clergy 
and one laity. The Archbishop was informed of the overwhelming de-
sire of the Clergy-Laity Delegates that the Orthodox Faithful of the 
Metropolis of Denver would very much welcome the concept of His 
Grace, Bishop Constantine of Sassima, the current Chancellor, to suc-
ceed His Eminence, Metropolitan Isaiah of Denver, when the “fullness 
of time” is appropriate, hopefully sooner than later, as His Eminence 
continues to face debilitating health issues due to his advanced age 
and recent fall.  

Photos and Recognition of our Basketball Teams as well as Greek 
Dance Group will be showcased in the March 10th Bulletin!  



PHILOPTOCOS CORNER 
General Meeting Tuesday, March 5th 6:30pm Prophet Elias Board 
Room 

Mardi Bras Drive by-Drop Off for the Salt Lake City Mission Satur-
day, March 16th 10am-12pm Prophet Elias – see flyer for full details 
 

Hosting Coffee Hour in honor of Bishop Constantine’s Visit Sunday, 
March 17th Prophet Elias 

Koulouria Baking for Pascha Tuesday & Wednesday March 26th and 

27th 9am Holy Trinity Warehouse    

Save The Date for the Lenten Retreat – Saturday, April 20th - more 

details to follow                                                                  







ANNOUNCEMENTS 

 

~~~~~~~~~~~~   ~~~~~~~~~~~~~

Watch for more information on the upcoming events below 
 

 

 

Spring Parish Assembly -  
 Sunday, April 14 at PE -  
 12:00pm Lunch & 12:30pm Assembly begins 

 

The Young at Heart will be having their luncheon on  

Thursday, March 14th at noon in the Hellenic Memorial Hall.  

We hope to see you there for some BINGO,  

food, drinks, dessert, and fellowship! 
 

Καλη Σαρακοστή to everyone. 


